
Tritlington Church of England Aided First School
Email: admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk

Website: www.tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk/website
__________________________________________________________________

18th October 2024

Dear parent/carer/stakeholder,

We are writing to you on behalf of the governing body as we are opening a consultation
regarding our School Admissions Policy. We are required to consult on our admissions policy
every 7 years by the School Admissions Code 2021 and the changes made are simply to
ensure compliance with the code.

Our Consultation opens today and if you have any comments or queries on the policy or
disagree with any of the proposed changes please submit these in writing to the school
office or email them to admin@tritlington.northumberland.sch.uk The consultation period will
end on 26th November 2024.

Kind regards
Tritlington School
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